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ADDENDUM NO. 4 

Issue Date:  July 19, 2024 

Project Name:  Hobart Park Baseball Field Improvements (IRC-2421) 

Bid Number: 2024048 

Bid Opening Date: July 24, 2024  
      

This addendum is being released to answer a question received. The information and documents 
contained in this addendum are hereby incorporated in the invitation to bid. This addendum must be 
acknowledged where indicated on the bid form, or the bid may be declared non-responsive.  
 
Questions and Answers 
1. Is an irrigation well required? 

 
Yes, per plans and specs and irrigation well is required. The wells identified as “Existing IRC 
Utilities Raw Water Well to Remain” on plans are not to be used for irrigation purposes, but are 
shown to reflect current site conditions.  

  


